Long Range Planning Committee
of
Trustees of Randall Library
Thursday, February 7, 2008

Present:
Harry Donahue, Susan Wysk, Alison Campbell, Amante Gaines, and Leslie Miller

Meeting called to order at 7:35 p.m.

Secretary’s report from the last meeting on December 6th was accepted as submitted.

Chairman’s Report:

Harry reviewed the Hale survey results and the committee considered options for short
—term improvements to the Young adult section. Alison compiled the current draft of the
document from recent submissions, which we reviewed and amended. Members were
allotted new tasks. Harry will write the Community Description and history; Amante will
compose text about books and services for Young Adults, and Leslie will draft a goal for
e-books. Alison will re-compile the new draft of the document for the next meeting.

Meeting adjourned 9:35 p.m.
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